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St Luke’s CE Primary School                            


Queen’s Park Road, Heywood, Lancs, OL10 4XB


Telephone: 01706 369443            
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Head teacher: Mrs K. Farrall                   


                                                              


                                                                Issue 14  Thursday 14th January 2016              





Attendance for 


week beginning 8th January





Bluebells		99.7%


Buttercups		99%


Year 1			95%


Year 2			98%


Year 3			94%


Year 4			95.3%


Year 5			99.3%


Year 6			96.2%





Dates for your Diary





Tues, 26th Jan	4.00pm	Governing Body Meeting





Fri, 29th Jan				Big School Bird Watch 


					For Year 1 and Year 4





Thurs, 11th Feb	9.15am	Year 2 Class Assembly





Reception Modelling


Buttercups and Bluebells would be very grateful if you could send in any cardboard boxes/trays/empty rolls for the children to use during their model making sessions.





School Crossing Patrol





We have been notified that there will 


NOT be a crossing patrol 


on Queens Park Road on 


Tuesday morning 


next week.





Please be aware of this 


and help each other.


You will recall that 


school staff are 


not allowed 


to help on the 


crossing point.











KS2 fruit


Please note that funding for fruit for our Key Stage 2 children has stopped.  If you would like your child to have fruit at break time you may send a piece of fresh fruit each day








ParentMail





Please remember to keep your contact details up to date with the school office so that you receive text messages correctly.





Uniform Checks





Uniform checks have been carried out today.  


We were very pleased with the result.  


Children are looking very smart in school. 


Thank you for your continued support.











